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From: Carmel Hine 
Sent: Wednesday, 24 March 2021 8:56 PM
To: Fingerboards Inquiry and Advisory Committee (DELWP)
Subject: Submission #896 Supplementary Submission - Centrifuges

EXTERNAL SENDER: Links and attachments may be unsafe. 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I wish to inform you that a public meeting should be held to explain the changes to the mine proposal and the 
included new processing proposal.  Issues that will have an effect on the community including noise, vibrations, 
lighting and traffic should be discussed and presented to the Community with supporting relevant data. 
 
Questions  raised with the Centrifuge proposal include and are not limited to: 
 
 

 …….Will centrifuges be able to process the volumes required to make the mine viable? 
 
 …….Our business must provide a safe work place environment for our employees, can I be guaranteed that 

noise, dust, and vibration from the mine site will not impact my workers and my horticultural business. 
 
 …….Will the increase in flocculants used and accumulation of flocculants impact on the water table, 

waterways, river and environment? 
 

 …….More direct and indirect jobs would be created if the water required for the mine was used by the 
horticultural industries. 
 

 ……Will depositing tailings “Cake” from the centrifuge into the mine void allow permeable layers within the 
soil profiles. 
 

 ……The centrifuge option does not substantially enough reduce the required volumes of water for the mine 
proposal. 

 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
John Hine 
 




